

State of Washington PUBLIC DISCLOSURE COMMISSION

711 Capitol Way Rm. 206, PO Box 40908 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0908 (360) 753-1111 • FAX (360) 753-1112

Toll Free 1-877-601-2828 • E-mail: pdc@pdc.wa.gov • Website: www.pdc.wa.gov

October 27, 2017

Delivered electronically to "ty.trenary@snoco.org"

Subject: PDC Case 24998

Dear Ty Trenary:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent to Lori Shavlik concerning a complaint filed with the Public Disclosure Commission (PDC) on August 18, 2017. The complaint alleged that you may have violated RCW 42.17A.710(1)(g) for failure to disclose board membership on Dawson's Place Board on Supplement to F-1 Statement of Personal Financial Affairs. A copy of the complaint was previously sent to you.

As noted in the letter to Lori Shavlik, the PDC will not be conducting a more formal investigation into these allegations or taking further enforcement action in this matter.

If you have questions, you may contact Fox Blackhorn at 1-360-753-1980 toll-free at 1-877-601-2828, or by e-mail at fox.blackhorn@pdc.wa.gov.

Endorsed b

Executive Director

Sincerely,

Fox Blackhorn

Compliance Coordinator

Enclosure: Letter to Lori Shavlik



State of Washington PUBLIC DISCLOSURE COMMISSION

711 Capitol Way Rm. 206, PO Box 40908 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0908 (360) 753-1111 • FAX (360) 753-1112

Toll Free 1-877-601-2828 • E-mail: pdc@pdc.wa.gov • Website: www.pdc.wa.gov

October 27, 2017

Delivered electronically to "loritanning@gmail.com"

Subject: Complaint regarding Robert "Ty" Trenary, PDC Case 24998

Dear Lori Shavlik:

The Public Disclosure Commission (PDC) has completed its initial review of the complaint you filed on August 18, 2017. Your complaint alleged that Robert Trenary may have violated RCW 42.17A.710(1)(g) for failure to disclose board membership on Dawson's Place Board on Supplement to F-1 Statement of Personal Financial Affairs

PDC staff reviewed your allegations, and as a result of staff's initial review, we found the following:

• Consistent with the guidance issued on May 25, 2017, at a public meeting of the Public Disclosure Commission, elected and appointed officials who receive compensation under \$1,200 from a board or commission where they serve pursuant to a legal obligation as an office holder, are not required to list their membership on the supplement to the F-1.

Based on these initial findings, staff has determined that in this instance, no evidence supports a material violation warranting further investigation.

The PDC has closed the matter, and will not be conducting a more formal investigation into your complaint or pursuing further enforcement action in this case.

If you have questions, you may contact Fox Blackhorn at 1-360-753-1980 toll-free at 1-877-601-2828, or by e-mail at fox.blackhorn@pdc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Fox Blackhorn

Compliance Coordinator

Endorsed

Executive Director

cc: Ty Trenary, Respondent